



Memorandum

Date:

May 24, 2022

To:

Mayor and City Council

From:

Melissa Lee, Executive Assistant to the Mayor and City Council

Subject: Moment of Silence - May 24, 2022 City Council and Stadium Authority Meeting

Shooting in Buffalo, NY

Before we begin the Council meeting, I would like to request a moment of silence to offer our heartfelt condolences to the families and friends of the ten individuals who tragically lost their lives from the horrific shooting at a Buffalo, NY supermarket on May 14, 2022.

Together, we grieve the individuals who lost their lives, and join in thoughts and prayers for strength and healing for the victims who have been injured.

Let us all please have a moment of silence in memory of these individuals.

Robb Elementary School Shooting – Uvalde, TX

I would also like to request a moment of silence to offer our sincerest condolences to the families and friends of the individuals who tragically lost their lives from the horrific shooting at Robb Elementary School in Uvalde, TX today.

We are horrified by this unspeakable tragedy and our hearts are with the family members and loved ones of the victims.

Let us all now observe a moment of silence to honor the lives of the victims of the Robb Elementary School shooting in Uvalde, TX.

Thank you.

Adjournment Memo January 23, 2018 Page 2

cc:

City Clerk's Office